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From: Newton, Brian Brian.Newlon@fremontne.gov ate 'tem # ‘:2_ / 7£]
Subjeci: RE: Somers Point S( Th [
Date: March 30, 2020 at 5:22 PM
To: Rachel Jensen rachelfromne@gmail.com \%
Ce: Bob Missel (bob@sampters.com) bob@sampters.com, Jean Andrews zoning@dodgecone.us, Getzschman, Scott

Scotl.Getzschman@fremonine.gov

Hi Rachel, I'm sorry to hear that you didn’t get a response from Mrs. Spooner. | was hoping she
would agree to clean the area up; it would certainly look better.

Your suggestion about reaching out to the County is a good one because this area in not in the
City limits, so the County has jurisdiction. I've taken the liberty to copy Bob Missel, Chairman of
the Dodge County Supervisors and Jean Andrews, County Zoning Administrator to see if they
have any advice for you.

Thanks again for reaching out to me. Brian

CITY OF 9
FREMONT 4§ =
iooca 4 m
o &
LA (71
NEBRASKA & ™
= L) B
i <
Brian Newton z % .
City of Fremaont &gy
Clty Aclmmlstrator ., &
(402 2610 Work 2 i
765) 5946845 'loml»:- s o
r—. ian.ne mont ¢ 141
400E Mllltary :fwe
Fremant NE 68025
http://www.fremontne.gov/

From: Rachel Jensen <rachelfromne@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 5:07 PM

To: Newton, Brian <Brian.Newton@fremontne.gov>
Subject: Somers Point

Tts been almost a year now since I contacted the
city concerning the trees just north of the Golf
Course and across from Somers Point, which ended
in a letter that I sent to Marilyn Spooner asking her
to consider cleaning up that area of the dead and
dying trees, sorry to say there was no response from
her what so ever.

As Sborina is now comina on aaain. this is even more
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of an eye sore wri'h all 'i'he wmd we've been havmg
and trash has caught in the trees. T also see it asa
fire hazard both for the country club, as well as the
Quonset buildings that appear to be storage for
boats, campers, lawn services equipment, etc. Not to
say what a fire could do for residents with
breathing issues out here.

You mention I could contact you again if you could
help us, so here we am. I was wondering if the
County Board would have any impact on this issue.
I'd appreciate any help you could give us.

Thanks. Sincerely,

Rachel Jensen

Resident President

945 West Somers Point
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